Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

From: Weathers, Stephen W <SWWeathers@dcpmidstream.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 8:09 AM

To: Oberding, Tomas, EMNRD

Cc: Brian Humphrey

Subject: No Further Action Site Closure Request for the DCP X-Line Pipeline Release
(LRP-400-0)

Attachments: OCDXlineClosureLtr11-16-15.doc; DCP- X-Line NFA Letter.pdf

Dr. Oberding

Thanks again for your time last week. It was great to meet you. Attached you will find the No Further Action Site Closure
Request for the DCP X-Line Pipeline Release and the associated cover letter. If you would like a hard copy, just let me
know.

If you have any questions or concerns, please give me a call.
Thanks and enjoy your week.

Stephen W Weathers, P.G.
Principal Environmental Specialist
DCP Midstream L.P.

Office 303.605.1718

Cell 303.619.3042



